

PRESIDENT Todd Stowell, AICP

City Planner City of Cody 307-527-7511 todds@cityofcody.com

VICE PRESIDENT Sid Fox, AICP

Director of Planning & Zoning Carbon County 307-328-2614 sidneyfox@carbonwy.com

TREASURER Megan Lehman Nelms, AICP

Planner and Zoning Administrator Campbell County 307-685-8061 MBL08@ccgov.net

SECRETARY Katherine Malgieri

Planner City of Cheyenne 307-637-6307 kmalgieri@cheyennecity.org

PAST PRESIDENT Charles Bloom, AICP

Principal Planner City of Laramie 307-721-5232 cbloom@cityoflaramie.org

MEMBER-AT-LARGE Derek Teini, AICP

Planning Manager City of Laramie 307-721-5245 dteini@cityof laramie.org

MEMBER-AT-LARGE Clara Chaffin

Community Development Director City of Douglas 307-358-2132 cchaffin@cityofdouglas.org

Wyoming Planning Association

January 10, 2018

Dear WYOPASS Member:

As the Wyoming Planning Association (WYOPASS) Board looks forward to this coming year, we continue to be committed to providing WYOPASS members with quality planning conferences, networking opportunities, and educational resource materials. We hope you will support and participate in these opportunities by renewing your WYOPASS membership, attending the spring and fall conferences, and using the WYOPASS website and other resources.

The WYOPASS Spring Workshop, which is free to members, will be held May 10-11, 2018 in Riverton, WY. This is a great opportunity for planning commissioners and planners alike to receive training while networking with other planners and planning commissioners from across the State.

WYOPASS will also provide a conference in the fall of 2018. Details on the fall WYOPASS conference will be released later in the year. As in the past, and a few scholarships will be available for each conference.

Remember to check out the WYOPASS website and Facebook page, where you can receive the latest local planning news, browse materials available through the WYOPASS loan library, and see employment and RFP postings.

Thank you for your participation in the Wyoming Planning Association! Please renew your membership today. If there are others in your organization that would benefit from WYOPASS membership, please invite them to join as well.

Sincerely,

Todd Stowell, AICP WYOPASS President